
The MFRC is happy to be returning to Sault Ste. Marie to meet old and new

clients! Please drop in to see our Veteran Family Program Coordinator and meet

our new Family Liaison Officer.

FEELING CHECKED OUT? 

CHECK IN WITH YOUR VFPC

& FAMILY LIAISON

OFFICER!

Presentations, followed by drop in availability at 2pm-4pm
and again at 6pm-8pm.

For more information or to make an individual appointment,
please contact Carrie Gray at vfcnorthbay2@gmail.com

The Courtyard Room at the Water Tower Inn, 
360 Great Northern Road, SSM.

Thursday October 28th, 2021

*In accordance
with Provincial
regulations, proof
of vaccination is
required to attend
this event.
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